
Our meeting at Boulder Creek brought out some new faces and it was 
attended by 90 people. 

The program put on by Jerry Gordon of Best Fertilizers was very 
enlightening. 

Jack Baker has served the golf course superintendents through H. V. 
Carter Company for 50 years. He was honored by a plaque and an 
Honorary membership. Now Jack, maybe you will have time to write a 
regular column for "Thru the Green
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The golf course was supberb; and the barbeque was fantastic. Thanks, 
Leonard. 
A good time was had by all. 

Rodney Kilcoyne, Diablo Creek Golf & CC is building a new maintenance 
shop. Expects it to be 2,200 square feet with office space. In fact 
his telephone is outside on a post, waiting for its new home. Also he 
has further news for us next issue about hydraulic oil dyes from 
Kodak Co. 

Sohan Singh, Diablo CC, Diablo, has a new shop with office, size 40 x 80 
plus his storage building 26 x 100 "Lucky Guy". New project include new 
lake between his 4 and 5 hole - size 37,000 square feet x 6

f

 deep. 
Also includes extensive drainage system. He is using the spoils from the 
lake area for additional mounds, etc. on the course. 

SUPERINTENDENT-PROFESSIONAL TOURNEY, NOVEMBER 10th at Castlewood CC, 
Pleasanton will be played under established handicaps. Superintendents 
be sure you get your handicap so that you will be able to play with 
your professional, green chairman, president etc. 

Intern program is still looking for sponsoring clubs. Contact Cliff 
Wagoner 209 545-0723 Work 523-7141 Home 

Come on you fellows, write a letter for "Thru the Green" 

FOR SALE - FOR SALE - FOR SALE - FOR SALE 

1963 International Dump Truck - 5 yard - 2 speed Rear End -
Air Brakes - Very Good Condition $4,950.00 

Toro 7 gang mower - new bed knives - Good Shape $1,850.00 

Cushman Truckster - engine overhauled - New rubber on rear - Power take 
off - Auxilary transmission - two beds - 1 short bed - 1 long bed 
Body in Good Shape $1,800.00 


